
February 24, 2022

Jessica Hersh-Ballering

Albemarle County, VA

401 McIntire Road

Charlottesville, VA 22902

Dear Jessica:

Thank you for taking the time today to walk Lindsay Ideson and I around the Rio Road corridor

outside the Northside Library with Steve Mcnally. JMRL is very glad to hear about plans for an

expanded bus shelter in front of Northside. This new shelter will improve access to a valuable

Albemarle County community resource. JMRL would be thrilled for this new shelter to participate in

the Sense of Place program, as well. An attractive and friendly forward-facing shelter will be a

welcome addition to the Northside Library.

Sincerely,

David Plunkett

Library Director
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